
 

ISWAN's guidance on taking a seafarer-centred approach
to decarbonisation

The Club is proud to partner with the International Seafarers' Welfare & Assistance Network
(ISWAN) on their newly released guidance which offers practical ways to support seafarers'
wellbeing during the zero-carbon transition. This document aims to help the maritime sector
foster environments that are supportive of seafarers' wellbeing and protective against the risks
posed by rapid technological and regulatory change.

For more information on ISWAN, please visit their website: International Seafarers' Welfare &
Assistance Network
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https://www.iswan.org.uk/resources/publications/taking-a-seafarer-centred-approach-to-decarbonisation-guidance-for-seafarers-and-maritime-stakeholders/
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